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Please quote above reference on all
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Paul Gee

By email: gasnsolarservices@gmail.com

Dear Mr Gee
Official Information Act 1982 request - copy of John Darnley’s file

I refer to your email dated 6 March 2015 in which, at point 12, you request a copy of
John Darnley’s file.

Under section 15A of the Official Information Act 1982, the Board is extending the time
limit set out in section 15(1) for notifying you of a decision on your request. The
extension will be for three weeks from today’s date, making a response due by 28 April
2015.

The date for providing a response to your request notified in my letter of 6 March 2015
was in error. That date did not take account of the Easter public holidays. The correct
date for a response should have been 7 April 2015.

Yours sincerely

Max Pedersen
Chief Executive / Registrar



